
LMMS Virtual Nursing Clinic Newsletter 

- September 8, 2020 - 

More information can be  

found on my website:    

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/ 

Feel free to email me with any 

questions or concerns 

Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org  

Hi Lost Mountain Parents and Students.    

 

As you have heard, Superintendent Ragsdale has an-

nounced a start date for Cobb’s Phased Model for 

face to face.  As it stands right now, Middle School 

students will be returning on Monday, October 19th. 

I would like to take this opportunity to address the 

parents with students that have health concerns which require physician 

signed care plans and medications to be kept in the school for their health 

and safety—mainly students with food allergies that require an epipen 

and/or an antihistamine, students with asthma that require an inhaler, 

students with diabetes, and students with seizures.  If you have not 

done so already, please take the time to visit my website, print the forms 

related to your child’s health concern, have them filled out and signed by 

your physician and faxed or emailed to me. This will help get 

us up and running quicker once we are back face to face.  

Medications are to remain at home until we are back in 

school.  Due to the Corona virus, our medication drop off 

system has changed.  I will send out more information as 

our start date gets closer.   

 

Click below on the health concern that relates to your student which will 

take you directly to the forms you will need: 

    Food Allergy              

 Asthma 

    Diabetes 

    Seizures 

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/
mailto:Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/food-allergies.html
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/asthma.html
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/diabetes.html
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/seizures.html

